
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/23/2024 12:51:01 AM

First name: Suzanne

Last name: Roundy

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Dear Secretary Haaland,

I support the  Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed withdrawal for three reasons.  First it is the

responsibility of the government to protect our precious clean water resources.  This sensitive area would be

damaged by mining activities.  Second this land is a culturally significant to the first peoples of our nation.  Thirdly

it is high time the government of the United States show respect and honor indigenous people.  We should do

everything possible to make amends for the taking of the land, the culture and the horrific genocide they have

endured.

With respect.

A white settler 


